Welcome to new students
Hi there, I'm Professor John Dewar, Vice-Chancellor of La Trobe Uni. It's a real pleasure to welcome you to La Trobe. Congratulations on your success in obtaining a place at this great university. This is an achievement of which you can be really proud. 
Starting at university means you become part of a learning community, joining students and staff from a wide range of backgrounds and diverse experiences. This is a choice that will set you up for the rest of your life.
Starting Uni can also present some challenges. As you will soon discover, University is very different from school, and from other educational institutions such as TAFE. So, to help you navigate these changes a range of student support services are available across every campus.
Our staff, both academic and professional will offer you assistance throughout your university journey. There are clubs and societies and a range of social activities that will make your time outside of formal classes exciting and rewarding. Students who take part in such activities often find that the connections and friendships they make through these experiences are for life.
Soon you will soon meet your Connect Mentor, a later-year student who is able to answer your questions, offer guidance and help you navigate La Trobe's campuses and systems. I recommend you explore the information available on the Ready4Uni website, which gives detailed advice on how to succeed in your first year of study.
My one piece of advice? Always ask questions. I was once told there is no such thing as a "dumb" question and I've lived by that advice ever since. This is a great University and by choosing to study here you are already off to a flying start for the next phase of your life.
I invite you to share your impressions of La Trobe by either following the link on this page and posting your comments there or by joining more than 18,000 other friends on the La Trobe Facebook site.
So I wish you all the best for the coming year and above all have fun!


